From: ROBERT McCONCHIE [mailto:rwmcconchie@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 12:41 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Public Comment Docket 101661 & Docket 042090

UTC:

	From all that I have read, you are doing everything you can to stifle small business.  Let me make it clear:  "Jobs are created by entrepreneurs and by business owners - NOT by government bureaucrats."  Comply with the edicts of our legislature and get out of the business of other peoples business.  You are hurting a thriving small business (probably many) that I use - as do many.  In this stressed economy, you should be doing just the opposite of your current tactics and adopting policies which enhance and encourage small business.

	If we lose the Whidbey-Seatac Shuttle because of your interference, Olympia will be encouraged to have all of you fired.

		R.W. McConchie

